
 
Dear Speech Parents and Students, 
 

Ms. Brown misses you VERY much. I am prayerful that all of our families are safe and 
well! 
 

This is a very trying time for all of us that is filled with uncertainty. However, I want you 
to know that I am here for you and will continue to support your child(ren) and family 
throughout this ordeal.  
 

It has been my delight to work with your child(ren) during the 2019-20 school year and I 
would like to ensure that there is as little regression as possible while distance learning 
is occurring. With that in mind, I have put together some material and attached some 
links that would be helpful during this time. Please use the provided material at your 
discretion, If you have questions please feel free to reach out to me. My email is 
abrown2@ebrschools.org 
 

I would like to do all that I can to support you and our students during these unusual 
circumstances. Please don't hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.  
These activities are supplemental and are meant to be enjoyable and fun while also 
providing speech and language support. 
 

Remember that you are your child's first and best role model for everything including 
communication so have fun! 
 

I look forward to seeing you and our students as soon as possible. 
 

Thank you,  
Alona Brown ​, M.Ed, SLP-A 
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